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Barolo Night:

Glass in hand, flavors on the tongue, and Piemonte in your heart .Come thirsty  Leave inspired.

Barbera d’Alba Superiore
2019 DOC

Bright ruby red. Rich
and fruity nose with
cherry, berries, sweet
spices , and a balsamic
finish. Fresh and full-
bodied, with balance

and persistence

 Event Price: 
IDR 799,000

“An attractive, superb
and passionate wine.”

Barolo Bussia Riserva 
2016 DOCG

Intense ruby-garnet 
color. Deep aromas of

cinchona, cocoa beans,
juniper, and roasted
coffee. Full-bodied

with decisive tannins
and an endlessly
persistent finish

 Event Price: 
IDR 2,988,000
“A masterful,

inexorable and
magnificent wine.”

Langhe Nebbiolo 
2020 DOC

Ruby to garnet. Elegant
floral (violet), with
balsamic spice. Silky
tannins and a full,

young
Barolo-like structure

 Event Price: 
IDR 850,000

“An enchanting,
delicious and

enveloping wine.”

Barolo Villero 
2018 DOCG

Ruby to garnet with
complexity. Violet,
cinnamon, nutmeg.

Elegant tannins and a
balsamic,

persistent finish

 Event Price: 
IDR 1,999,000

“An enchanting,
delicious and

enveloping wine.”

Langhe Insieme 
2018 DOC

Intense ruby. Currant
and cherry with

vegetal hints (pepper
peel), and notes of

graphite and
smoke. Bold and savory

with elegant tannins

 Event Price: 
IDR 980,000

“A spiritual, supreme
and fascinating wine.”

Barolo Fontanin 
2018 DOCG

Deep ruby to garnet
hue. Macerated violet,

balsamic tones, licorice
and nutmeg.
Structured

and flavorful, with
soft yet prominent

tannins

 Event Price: 
IDR 1,300,000
“An excellent,

exhilarating and
admirable wine.”

Tax and 6% service charge are not included.

From the Langhe Hills to Bsd
It all began with a deep appreciation for wines 

that speak of  place, time, and tradition. At SALE Restaurant, we believe wine is not just a drink it's a story in a bottle. 

That’s why we are proud to present Barolo , a special  event dedicated to the iconic wines of  

Livia Fontana, one of  Piemonte’s most respected winemakers.


